
Waverley Wealth News - Spring 18

Waverley Wealth Management Pty Ltd ABN 45 617 866 823 is an Authorised Representative and its advisers are Credit Representatives of Charter Financial Planning Limited, Australian Financial 
Services Licensee and Australian Credit Licensee (02) 9367 2113. Any advice contained in this document is of a general nature only and does not take into account the objectives, financial situation or 
needs of any particular person. Before making any decision, you should consider the appropriateness of the advice with regard to those matters. If you decide to purchase or vary a financial product, 
your advisers, our practice, Charter Financial Planning Limited, its associates and other companies within the AMP Group may receive fees and other benefits, which will be a dollar amount and/
or a percentage of either the premium you pay or the value of your investments. Ask us for more details. If you no longer wish to receive direct marketing from us please call us on the number in this 
document and if you no longer wish to receive services information from AMP, you may opt out by contacting AMP on 1300 157 173. To view our privacy policy visit www.charter.com.au

Welcome to the latest edition of our client newsletter - Waverley Wealth News. 
 
Well the Footy is done and dusted for another season. I hope your team performed better 
than my team did again this year. I hold faith that the Brisbane Lions will once again 
participate in finals in the not too distant future (fingers crossed). For those of you that 
enjoy our Winter sport, it is a long off season until they begin again next year. For those of 
you that are not so keen, I trust that you enjoy the next 5 or so months of peace and quiet! 
 
The markets have continued with a heightened level of volatility over the past quarter, 
however continue to creep forward in positive territory. The expectation is that we are 
certainly at the tail end of the longest ‘Bull run’ in history. Statistics say that the run can’t 
continue forever, however it is not time to panic just yet. If you have any degree of concern 
about the state of the economy or your portfolio, please don’t hesitate to give me a call. 
 
As in previous editions, our articles cover a range of topics which we hope you will find 
interesting. We aim to keep you informed of changes as they happen, but we also want to 
provide ideas to help you live the life you want – now and in the future. In this edition we 
discuss “If you’ve always thought property prices only go up…”. We also provide you with 
information on “Money mistakes people make in their 50’s and 60’s” as well as an article 
on “10 ways to enjoy summer without spending a fortune”. 
  
If you would like to discuss any of the issues raised in this newsletter, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us. 
 
In the meantime we hope you enjoy the read.  
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